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1===================Description of Tyrant======================1 

The tyrant is a 7ft (approx) Craeture created by umbrella. It was the result of 
tests using the t-virus. It's shape is the same as a humans with a large 
claw-like 
left hand. Its heart is situated on the outside of its body on the right of its 
chest. (this has nothing to do with defeating it) Its face is the shape of a 
humans 
with its teeth constantly showing making an expression of pain. 

2====================How to defeat it==========================2 

The tyrant appears twice during the game. 

****1st time**** 

It will appear in the room at tyhe bottom of the emergency lift after Rebbeca 
sets 
off the self-destruct mechanism. 

It is easy to defeat for now as you only need to fire 5-6 shots from your magnum  
to floor it (the magnum is the most powerful weapon, although the assault 
shotgun 
and shotgun will be able to floor it with a few more shots.) Be careful not to 
get 
hit by it as you are firing. Appearing as if it is dead, you can carry on with 
your 
quest. 



****2nd time**** 
 This time it appears after setting of the rockets on the helipad. Jill and 
Rebbeca 
(if you saved them will come from the lift) 

To kill it forever this time, you must start with pumping it with rounds from 
your 
magnum or any other powerful weapon you have while dodging its attacks. 10-15 
shots
from the magnum is enough to set off a cut-scene in which brad throws down a 
rocket 
launcher into the center of the helipad. It is loaded with 4 rockets although 
only 
one is needed to kill the Tyrant. Stand away from it and raise the rocket 
launcher 
and aim as close as you can to the tyrant. If you aimed it close enough to hime 
you 
will see another cut-scene which follows the rocket as it hits the Tyrant and 
explodes 
inside it.

3===========================Attacks===============================3 

The Tyrant has 3 different attacks which I noticed. 

*1* 
If you stand a few meters away, it may appear as if it is not going to attack, 
but 
then turns arond and lunges at you with its claw. This is difficult to avoid but 
as long 
as you keep on your toes you should have no worries. 

*2* 
The second attack is a small, slow lift of its claw. This attack is incredibly 
easy to 
avoid. The attack occurs when you stand close to the front of him(bearing in 
mind you 
probably will hardly ever be in that area). Just run away from him as he tries 
to hit you. 

*3* 
The last one that I saw is where the Tyrant picks you up and starts to throttle 
you in his
oustrched hand. If he does grab you, you will either autmatically stab him with 
a dagger if 
you have one) or should press L to stick one into him making him put you down. 
This attack 
happens when you are standing near to the frony of him. (The flash grenade also 
can be used 
as a defensive weapon when he picks you up but it does not explode, it acts a 
bit like the 
dagger. 

4=============================FAQ's===============================4 

Q. Is there anything that I can do to save wesker after he has been skewered by 
the tyrant in the laboratory room? 

A. No



Q. How many rounds of magnum bullets do I need to fight the Tyrant with? 

A. you should have saved up at least 3 magnum clips during your adventure. Have 
all of them in your inventory and loaded your gun ready to fight it. Try to get 
all 
of your shots on target and you shouldn't have any problems. 

Q. Where is the last save point before I fight the Tyrant? 

A. The last one is the typewriter which you first see when you enter the 
laboratory. 

Q. How many ink ribbons are in the laboratory? 

A. 3 

5==========================Legal Stuff=============================5 

This document is copyright 2002 Greg Walker. Please dont take this FAQ and use 
it on any site or for distribution without asking me first. It is free to use to 
anyone who wants to use it for help. If you want to use this FAQ then e-mail me 
first. Also if you have any questions feel free to e-mail me, I will try my best 
to answer them although I might not  know the answer to some things in the 
masion. 
But any questions about the Tyrant will be answered. 
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